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From: Marguerite Lockard 

Sent: 

To : Bernie Windham 

cc: Martha Brown; Bill McNulty 

Subject: RE: Return of Document filed by FPL with Request for Temporary Protective Order 

Wednesday, March 12,2008 9 2 7  AM 

ok, per this e-mail, i will return Confidential DN 01359-08, in the undocketed docket, back to FPL. 

From: Bernie Windham 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2008 9:26 AM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Martha Brown; Bill McNulty 
Subject: Return of Document filed by FPL with Request for Temporary Protective Order 

With the approval of legal staff, Document 01359-08 (undocketed) can be returned to FPL. This document contains billing 
information related to a staff inquiry of billing practices of Gulf Air Resort, a customer of FPL which provides submetered service. 
FPL has requested that the information be returned to the company to be replaced by a modified filing under a separate request 
for confidentiality 

311 212008 


